
 
 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 
We will be finding out about the joy we can 

experience from the Holy Spirit and will be 

considering how to look for Joy in all that we 

do. We are preparing to share our ideas in an 

assembly to parents on 30th June, which you 

are warmly invited to join us for! 

Our RE learning will focus on the story of 

Creation and then we will start a unit looking 

at the religion of Judaism, 

Every Wednesday afternoon, the teachers have their PPA - 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During this time, 

the children will have a rolling programme of either: 

- PSHE / Computing with Mrs Edgington / Mrs 

Webster 

- PE with our specialist coach Mr Donelan 

(PE kits should already be in school) 

Forest schools will continue every Friday. Now the weather is 

warmer, wellies are optional. 
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Wednesday 29th June  

 

2pm KS1 Sports day 

Thursday 30th June 9:15am Class 5 Value assembly  

2:30pm Class 6 Value assembly 

Wednesday 6th July Move up day – visit new classes 

3.45-5pm Open evening – meet new 

teachers 

Wednesday 20th July School closes for Summer holidays 
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We will be continuing our topic Hakuna 

Matata, learning about all things Kenyan! We 

are going to be planning, designing, making 

and evaluating our own African mask. 

 

We will also be looking at Tinga Tinga art and 

creating our own piece of work in this style. 
 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be using our maths knowledge 

to work on solving problems that involve all 4 

maths calculations. We will continue learning to 

tell the time, focussing on 5 minute intervals. 

Please encourage your child to keep learning 

their times tables up to and including 2.3.4.5 

and 10 times tables. 

 
 

 

 

Homework will be set on a Friday to be completed at 

home and the homework to be returned the 

following Wednesday.  

Your child will continue to bring home a reading book 

and reading record. Please try to read with your 

child as much as possible. 

 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you! .   
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You can further 

support your child at 

home by reading daily 

with them and 

encouraging them to 

write regularly for a 

purpose – letters, 

shopping lists, birthday 

cards, party invitations 

etc. Thank you! 

This half term we will be looking at the text ‘The Ugly 

Five’, and will be using a range of genre in our writing.  

We will be improving our sentence structure to write 

detailed descriptions including similes and alliteration. 

The children will be beginning to increase their stamina 

for writing, chunking their work into paragraphs and 

focussing on improving their handwriting and spelling. 
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